## DHA Vendors, Contractors & Business Partners

**Effective Monday, March 16, and until further notice**, DHA will implement the following precautions to protect its staff and vendors:

- DHA offices, including central office and property management offices, will remain closed until further notice
- RFPs and other solicitation deadlines will be extended
- Solicitation responses must be submitted in the following ways:
  - Quotes/IFQs: electronically, following IFQ instructions
  - RFPs: No electronic submissions or hand deliveries allowed.
    Submission must be mailed to Denver Housing Authority,
    PO Box 40305, Denver, CO 80204 via US Postal Services utilizing either the certified mail or priority mail option with a tracking number.
- All questions must be submitted via email to <u>procurement@denverhousing.org</u> This email is for VENDORS ONLY.
- All pre-bid meetings and site walks are suspended
- Payments will be processed as soon as possible, but may be delayed

